
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
MUNICIPALITY OF PENN

HILLS
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Sealed  proposals  will  be
received by the Municipality of
Penn  Hills  through  PennBid
until  10:30  A.M.  prevailing
time on Tuesday, October 1,
2024 for the following project:
FRANKSTOWN ROAD AND

BEULAH ROAD TRAFFIC
SIGNAL REPLACEMENT

PROJECT
This project involves upgrades
to the signalized intersection
of  Frankstown  Road  and
Beulah  Road  in  the
Municipality of Penn Hills. The
upgrades  include  the
purchase  and  installation  of
new traffic  signal  equipment
including  traffic  signal  mast
arms  with  vehicular  signal
heads  including  retro-
reflective  backplates,
countdown pedestrian signal
heads,  accessible
pushbuttons for all crossings,
radar  detection,  emergency
vehicle  preemption,  and  a
new  controller  and  cabinet
with  new  wiring.  All
associated traffic control and
restoration  is  also  included,
complete  in  place.   All
information  and  other
documents related to this
solicitation are available at
no cost on the PennBid site
(www.PennBid.net).   All
proposals must be submitted
electronically  via  PennBid
(www.PennBid.net),  before
10:30 AM prevailing time on
Tuesday, October 1, 2024. At
that time, bids will be opened
with results displayed publicly
on PennBid.

Scott Andrejchak
Municipal Manager


